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Ministry of Labor Honors AAU Administrative Supervisor

As part of the Ministry of Labor’s events marking International Labor Day, HE Saqr Gobash,
The Minister of Labor, honored the Administrative Supervisor at Al Ain University of Science and
Technology – Abu Dhabi Campus, Mohammad Zaidan. During the event held at the Armed
Forces Officers Club in Abu Dhabi, thirty other employees from various organizations were
honored for professional distinction.

The selection came in appreciation of Zaidan’s achievements in the workplace such as
contributing to the launch of the Continuing Education Center at AAU, activating the AAU’s
participation in DUPHAT 2012, and developing the Administrative Division in order to increase
productivity and serve the AAU students, faculty members, and staff.

AAU thanked HE the Minister of Labor and the organizers of the event at the Ministry for the
initiative. On his part, Zaidan expressed his gratitude for this gesture. He added that this is an
honor for all the AAU employees and is a motivation to do my best to develop my work to help
serve AAU community better.
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